
MUSF Meeting December 2nd 2020 
 
Teresa cannot attend so Dodie is taking notes J 
 
Meeting called to order at 9:50 am  
Approval of minutes – TF Approval, TJ second approval of last months meeting notes 
 
Tara Fergusson  
Teacher luncheon major success, great comments. Thank you Meika for the ordering from 
South Coast Deli.  Would like to do that again for staff.  
 
Gear Delivery is delayed, sold about $6400 worth of MUS gear 
 
Bingo Night –  
 
Cancel Walk and Roll and Lounge Fairy  
 
Food Drive - Still need for food drive of some kind, I will take that on.. while dropping off the 
kids we could place bins out and get them to the right place after the fact. Dodie will do that, 
January!  Anna will help with that as well.  Jillia whittman will help with that as well 
 
Naming Rights – Giving list is out, official in production.  Sent out by Montecito Journal.   
 Collabratory 200k to build  

Farm 50k to build 
Pond 100k to build  

Anthony mentioned that we would like to keep saying “Joffrey Bridge” so that the name sticks 
etc. 
Which one would get used the most often?  The collabratroy probably, farm next then water 
feature.  Working still on the design elements but  
Does this need to happen this year or can we let it get some influence and attention etc 
Continue to discuss as a group ; Tod said he would like to set a number on the smaller one and 
meet more to discuss the costs of the larger ones. He would like to touch base with past MUSF 
members to see if reaching $50k is an option 
Naming rights – is it first come first serve then ;  
Anthony – do think it’s a good idea to have a sub committee and work on it and then present it 
to everyone as a board and then let the board approve or not approve  
Sub committee does not have authority to make decisiio, but a recommendation to the board  
 
Giving List – 100 books to distribute out to different places ; county clubs; dental offices; email 
books to Jillian will help as well;  
 
Math – Mr Linder this year is not a specialist inseatd he is teaching a class so we are not having 
the extra specialist time, AR suggested either a before or after school program for extra math 
help, would be free for all participants and sponsored by MUSF, possibly next semester, 



everybody in favor no one opposed this is for 2020-2021.  For 2021-2022 AR suggested we have 
specialist come into MUS to help teach additional teachings etc about $10k for a very high 
caliber, everyone in favor, no one opposed to bringing in additional help next year.   
 
 
Nature Lab 
Anna 
Noting to report for Nature Lab  
 
Cathy  
Doing what we can for community fundraisers 
Claire V – fundraiser / this weekend shop online or in store 20% back to MUSF 
Bettina – next Tuesday 10% of to go  
Rori’s every month  
Jog a thon – emulating what Laguna Blanca did, March looking into; virtual jog a thon, AR seems 
to think it may be unlikely that we have any events in person this school year, extremely 
hopeful for next year 
Gala – discuss a virtual event, paddle raise silent auction,  
Silverhorn – fundraiser is already going to 15% MUSF  
 
Lisa said she also did a virtual 5 k for cancers society and created own course, in pod with just 
your family, can definitely make the jog a thon work! 
 
Bingo Night – actually really good 134 cards / 27 famlies / an email to the families will go out 
next  
 
Anna would like to communicate to everyone the reason why we are putting these small 
fundraisers together, so we can drive the word home.  Post on website and on parents square.  
 
Anthonys Report 
Thank you the luncheon was very well received and well timed., additionally the staff members 
gifts are being greatly appreciated. Thank you to Meika too.   
 
Chickens are purchased, everything ready, but the chickens themselves.  Chickens come in mid 
January.  Mid January support dog Cleo here on MUS CAMPUS!!  Woohoo! Cleo will be very 
docile and calm, if child is fearful then we work with the family.   
Working still with Daniel Wilson – working on next steps with him  
Laser Cutter – masked and mighty campaign used the cutter to design masks for local 
businesses, gave the 6th graders a publishing activity in the real world.   
MUSD Board - changes in December. Kate murphy and Marilyn Bachman is outgoing, new 
liaison will be selected for MUS and the Board, good time when a new members is coming on. 
AR would like to bring the new member in more. 
New changes coming for California – within a day or so, hoping public schools that are open will 
remain open; 15-20 families decided to not come back to in person learning after thanksgiving; 



Anthony thinks a week or two after Christmas the population at MUS will go back up; thinks it’s 
a temporary change to keep kids home etc.  
Deciding on if they will put out a survey or not before christmas with regards to traveling  
Tod – CDC made change that we will now be 7 days of quarantine ; then the state has to 
validate the decision then county, sb county health and California public health department are 
reviewing  that guidance from CDC, the decision has not been completely adopted yet.  
 
TJ Jackson – all good on fundraising end, just under $50k including all donations and checks ; 
feels good about where we are at right now, fundraising banners that we could post?  Jessee 
will be looking for them, maybe extend to mid February.  
 
Bricks  - are not included in the Annual Fund donations.  Those will be used later in the year as a 
legacy rather than a one time sell.  Good to use for the 6th graders! 
 
Cathy – did the $50 increase for holiday gift to staff ; changed from $30 ; room moms are 
supposed to send out the list to all the classes for their preference list ; use a sign up list for the 
room for the gratitude project.  Holiday project fundraiser -  
 
Can we send out an email to everyone sending out the gist of the gratuity project.  
 
Next meeting January 6th – at 9:45 am ; Tara is due January 7th so may or may not be here for 
that one! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


